
 

 
 

 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 

Yesterday our Foundation Stage and Key Stage 1 children enjoyed celebrating     
Harvest at Christchurch. Each year group shared either poetry, singing or art work 
which was delightful.  The children walked beautifully to and from church,  thank 
you to all the parents that supported—it was lovely to see you all.  

A huge thank you to everyone who sent in donations for Woodley Foodbank as part 
of our Harvest celebrations. I know they will be very grateful to receive our          
donations which will be heading over to the Food Bank in the next few days. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Next week we will be holding our first Open Morning of the academic year for    
prospective parents.  If you know anyone local who has a child due to start school in 
September 2024, please encourage them to book onto one of our future open 
mornings. We would love to welcome them to Beechwood. 
 

On Friday 20th October we will be supporting ‘Wear it Pink Day’. Children (and staff) 
are invited to come to school wearing as little or as much pink as they would like. 
Any donations for this important cause would be gratefully received on the day. 
 

Kind regards, 
            
  Miss S E Hunter, Headteacher 
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Attendance  
 

Our minimum attendance target is 96.5%. Please help us to  
ensure your child receives the best education by attending school 

regularly and being on time.  
  

Our whole school attendance for last week was 95% which is 
unfortunately below our target.  

 

 

 

 

 
 
ATTENDANCE AWARD: 

The class with the best 
attendance across the whole 
school last week was Owls 
with 99.2% attendance.  
Well done Owls! 

 
 
FLU—NASAL IMUNISATION REMINDER: 
The school nurses will be visiting us on  
Thursday 19th October. Please complete the 
electronic  consent form (one for each child) 
via Immunisation Consent https://
www.berkshireimmunisations.co.uk/Forms/
Flu and insert your schools unique code: 
BK147023. This form should be submitted by 
9am, one full school day before your session 
to ensure your child receives their vaccina-
tions.  
 
BOOK FAIR The book fair will be visiting us 
from Thursday 12th to Monsay 16 October, 
3.30-3.45pm each day, entry via the school 
hall door. We would like to thank you for all 
the   entries to the Wild Reading Competition 
we have enjoyed looking at all your  pictures, 
the winners will be announced soon. 
 
NO PARKING OR STOPPING ON AMBLESIDE 
CLOSE REMINDER:  Please do not attempt to 
drive, stop or park along Ambleside Close      
during the school day. Parking enforcement 
officers continue to patrol the area. A        
reminder that a parking permit is available 
for local car parks, forms are 
available  from the school 
office/website. 
 
 

NOTICEBOARD 

Harvest.... 

 

Star Pupils—w/c 02/10/23 
 
Butterflies— Saifullah 
Robins — Millie 
Rabbits— Logan 
Hedgehogs— Presley 
Badgers— Harvey 
Foxes— Ivy 
Woodpeckers – Georgia   

 
 

Owls—  Kunashe 
Kites—  Liam 
Falcons— Alyssa 
Hawks— Avy 
Eagles— Maisie & Scarlett 
Well done to all of our 
Stars! 
 

https://www.berkshireimmunisations.co.uk/Forms/Flu
https://www.berkshireimmunisations.co.uk/Forms/Flu
https://www.berkshireimmunisations.co.uk/Forms/Flu
http://www.bbc.co.uk/cbeebies/alphablocks/


 

 

Over the last week at Beechwood………………… 
 
 

 

Foundation Stage visited Christ Church in Woodley. They really enjoyed finding out about the harvest festival and how their donations of 
food can help others. In math's sessions they learnt about patterns they can see, hear, and create. In phonics they are learning to recognise 
and write the sounds l, h, r and j and in literacy are drawing and writing initial sounds and cvc words based on the story "We're going to 
find the monster ".  
 
Years 1 and 2  had a lovely time at their Harvest Festival celebration, they worked really hard creating art and poems for the occasion and 
performed the songs fantastically. In English this week the children have turned into news reporters and are working in groups to report the 
events of the Great Fire of London, next week we will be turning these reports into newspaper articles.    
   
Year 3  have been beginning to write their own information texts about volcanoes in English. In French they have been learning French 
greetings and how to ask someone their name. In computing they have been learning about computer networks and how they connect 
different devices together. Finally, in Geography, they have been learning about the world's famous volcanoes.  
 
Year 4  have started looking at settings in narrative texts. In maths, they have been looking at column subtraction, as well as considering 
the most efficient method of subtraction in each situation. They have completed their guided reading text, Ice Palace. In history they have 
looked at Roman towns. The children have continued with learning about the jazz style of music, and greetings in French.  
 
Year 5  In English, they have been looking at information texts about planet Mars. This week, the children are innovating the texts to plan a 
report on another planet within our solar-system. In maths, they have moved on from addition and subtraction to multiplication, and will be 
using different resources to support their learning. During PSHE, they have discussed the difficulties that refugees may have when moving to 
a new country, and considered their own responsibilities towards others, and how they can work together to help each other learn.  

Year 6  have been having great fun this week conducting an investigation into how food decays over time. The children have been eager to 
look at their bags filled with foods and see what has happened to them - they seem particularly interested in how the strawberries have 
turned mouldy and liquid! They have also been practising long division this week in maths - the children have been trying their best! In      
English, they have been innovating a chapter from their book 'The Midnight Guardians'. They have had some really exciting plans so can't 
wait to read the writing at the end of the week!   

House Points 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to Brilliant Bananas for collecting the most house points this week 

Outstanding  
Oranges 
371 

 Amazing  
Apples 
310 

 Super  
Strawberries  
363 

 Brilliant  
Bananas 
402 
 

 

Dates for your diary: 

Thursday 12th—Monday 16 Oct — Book Fair School Hall 3.30-3.45pm, entry via the school hall door NEW 
Friday 13th October  — PTA Halloween Disco  
Wednesday 18th October              — Open Morning for prospective parents (booking required)   
                                                                 Owls Class Assembly @2.30pm 
Thursday 19th October  — Flu Nasal Immunisations 
Friday 20th October  — Wear it Pink (charity day) 
Monday 23rd—Friday 27th Oct — Half Term 
Tuesday 7th November   — Open Morning for prospective parents (booking required) 
Wednesday 8th November  — Individual School Photos  
                                                                 Kites Class Assembly @ 2.30pm 
Friday 10th November  — Remembrance Service at Woodford Park War Memorial—whole school NEW 
Monday 13th November  — Parents Evening 3.30-6.00pm in school 
Wednesday 15th November  — Parents Evening 5.30-7.00pm online 
Friday 17th November  — Children in Need 
Wednesday 22nd November — Badgers Class Assembly @2.30pm 
Thursday 23rd November   — Open Morning for prospective parents (booking required) 
Wednesday 6th December   — Open Morning for prospective parents (booking required) 
Friday 15th December   — End of Term  
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